[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hello,

[ am contacting you regarding the planning application 2021/0970/T. 2 trees on 130 Greencroft Gardens are
planned to be removed, I live on 132 Greencroft Gardens and these trees are not causing any damage,
indeed it’s the opposite as they contribute positively to the environnement, to local wildlife in particular
birds, to shade and privacy and general appearance of the area.

Please do not take them down, all the neighbourhood would be devastated.

Thank a lot for preserving our area.

Best Regards,

Ziad HOJEL



